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26 Woodward Street  / PO Box 5599 

Hamilton 3242  New Zealand 

ph:  07 847 7233  fax:  07 847 7235 

email: admin@basecivil.co.nz 

10 August 2022 

 

 

Lawn and Turf 

office@lawnandturf.co.nz 

 

 

Dear Mike and Debbie 

 

Re:  Base Civil Subcontractor Prequalification 2022-24 

 

Thank you for supplying the requested documentation for the purposes of HSE Pre-qualification. 

 

I am pleased to advise that Lawn and Turf has been assessed and accepted as an approved subcontractor to 

Base Civil Limited.  Please be aware that as part of our ongoing QSE Management processes, work activities 

carried out by Lawn and Turf may be subject to review or audits by Base Civil Limited during the 

performance of the contracted work. 

 

As there will be overlapping duties on any contract for which you may be engaged by Base Civil Limited, 

please expect us to communicate with you openly and regularly with a view to safe management of the 

worksite and the workers. 

 

We may contact you for updated information such as renewed insurances certificates as required. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or comments. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Karen Cressy QSE Manager  

Base Civil Limited | 26 Woodward Street | PO Box 5599 | Hamilton 3242  

Phone  07 847 7233 | Facsimile  07 847 7235 | Mobile 021 707 955 

Email  karen@basecivil.co.nz | web  www.basecivil.co.nz 
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